
Message From

Gobinath Athappan

Chief Executive Officer

Monday, 6th October 2020

Temporary Closure of Kota Kinabalu
Branch Office.

Dear Valued Customers, Policyholders and Business Partners,

In adherence to the Conditional Movement Control Order (CMCO)
announced yesterday by the National Security Council, our branch in Kota
Kinabalu will be closed from 7th October 2020 to 16th October 2020.

During this period, our staff will be working from home to maintain business
continuity.

As always, please rest assured of our “Speed, Service and Tender Loving
Care” at all times.

Please feel free to contact our Customer Service at 1800-88-1629 or email
us at customerservice@pacificinsurance.com.my should you have any
queries. You can also visit our website at www.pacificinsurance.com.my for
the latest updates.

Safety for everyone is always our foremost priority. Please take care and stay
safe.

Thank you for your kind understanding and cooperation.

Healthy Regards,

Gobi


